
From: AMosser@csu.org
To: Benbow, Dave
Cc: Armstrong, Joan; KRiley@csu.org; DHiggins@csu.org; KBinkley@CSU.ORG
Subject: SDS South 2 Roadway Access Permit confirmation
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 1:18:26 PM
Attachments: SDS S2 Roadway Acess Permit confirmation 9 28 11.pdf

Dave, 

Attached please find a letter of confirmation that SDS will adhere to the request specific to your
comments in the August 21, 2011 letter regarding the construction at the access point north of
Platteville Boulevard.  Your comments were in response to the roadway access permit application for
the South 2 work package submittal. 

A hard copy of this letter will follow by US Post. 

Please call me if you have any questions regarding this email or the attached correspondence. 

Kind Regards, 
Allison 

Allison Mosser 
Southern Delivery System 
Colorado Springs Utilities

 Office: (719) 668-8667 
Cellular: (719) 650-1652 
Pager: (719) 528-9343 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. Save energy. Save water. Visit csu.org for
tips.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This email transmission, and any documents, files or previous email
messages attached to it, may contain information that is legally privileged or otherwise confidential to
include customer and business information. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized
person for the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of
this information, or any action taken in reliance on the information contained within this email, is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email message in error, please notify the sender and then delete
the message (and any attachments) from your computer and/or network. Thank you.
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Colorado Springs Utilities
It’s how we’re all connected


SeoemLe’ 28. 2011


Mr. David Benbow
Pyio County Euo;c Works
33601 United Avenue
Pueblo, Coiorado aiooi


RE: Roadway Access Fernt Southern Delive’y System South 2


Mr. 3enbow,


Thank you for your August 31, 2011 letter regarding the roadway access permit reiated to tie
South 2 S2) work package. This etter is to pro\/ide corfrraticn tnat the approved costrL,con
access points wil adhere to the pians and specifications suorriitted with the apolication aid tne
Pueblo County Roadway Design arid Co’struction Standards. Furthermore, tne access point
north on Plattevie Boulevard (located west of East Lararnie Lane and west of Keyrnar Drive)
wl be constwc:ed 10 a minimum width of 24 feet with 20 toot aoius, as describec your
August 31, 2011 letter. The Pueblo County Department of Engineering and Public Works will
aso be notified at least 72-hours prior to any work within the road right-of-way.


colorado Sp logs Ut:.itles .oos or’,ard to continuing to work ‘ui in P..eolo County or nis
proecu ease ho not :nes’:ats to cornac: me at 719-668-8667 or amcssecsu.o”g .f e can ce
of fjrtcer assstaca,


Sincerely,


,4son Mosser
So.uhem DeveJ Sysu’m
Co.orado Springs :


Sn.:’-- .. ‘,S se
Joan Armstrong. County nterim ‘‘ecu’ Pan ‘n


121 South Tejon Street, Third Floor
P.O. Box 1103. Mail Code 930
Colorado Springs, CO 80947-0930


Phone 719/668-4800
Fax 719/668-8735
http://www.csu.org
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